THE STONEHENGE ALLIANCE

Chairman George McDonic, MBE, BL, DIPLTP, DPA, FFB

From Kate Fielden, Hon Secretary,

Ms Cecilia Wikström, Chair, Committee on Petitions, European Parliament, Brussels.

10 June 2019

peti-secretariat@ep.europa.eu

Dear Ms Wikström.

Petition No. 0033/2019

Thank you for your letter to me of 28 May, advising me that the Committee on Petitions has begun its examination of our petition and that the European Commission as well as two of the Committees of the European Parliament have also been advised of our concerns.

Thank you too, for the copied correspondence between you and Secretary of State for Transport Chris Grayling MP.

The formal Examination of the A303 Stonehenge scheme subject of our petition is currently under way and expected to be completed at the beginning of October this year. In preparation for the Examination, we have produced detailed written representations, a number of which are relevant to the subject matter of our Petition and give considerably more detail. I believe these representations would be helpful to the Petitions Committee and others who intend to look into our concerns and I would be glad to send copies to you, should you wish me to do so.

Yours sincerely,

Kate Fielden Hon Secretary, the Stonehenge Alliance

THE STONEHENGE ALLIANCE IS SUPPORTED BY:

Ancient Sacred Landscape Network; Campaign for Better Transport;
Campaign to Protect Rural England; Friends of the Earth;
RESCUE: The British Archaeological Trust and many individuals throughout the world.